Golden Rule Peace Boat Arrives in La Crosse Oct. 5

Historic Sailboat Supports UN Treaty to Ban Nuclear Weapons

The public is invited to see this historic peace boat, to hear about nuclear issues today, and to
learn how we can stop the possibility of nuclear war!

SCHEDULE of EVENTS for October 5, 2022:
10:30-noon, Riverside Park Levee (west end of State Street, near the eagle)
Meet the crew

12:30-1:30, Riverside Park Levee (west end of State Street, near the eagle)
Welcome the Peace Boat, Proclamation by Mayor Mitch Reynolds, presentation by the crew
about the boat’s mission and the dangers of nuclear war.

5:30-7:00 pm, Pearl Street Books, 323 Pearl St.
Presentation on the history of the boat, the dangers of nuclear war, and what we can do to
stop it.

The Golden Rule is on a 15-month voyage down the Mississippi, around the Gulf Coast, up the
east coast of the US and through the Great Lakes making 100 ports-of-call to raise awareness
about the growing danger of nuclear war and to build support for the abolition of nuclear
weapons. Itis a national project of Veterans For Peace, which owns the boat.

Learn more at http://www.vfpgoldenruleproject.org/.

Local contact: Beth Moore, ebmoorel@live.com
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